
May 13th 2013 

Dear All,  

 

Notification on Matching Work of Master Keys of Rooms in Building 1 

 

There are parts of the keys of rooms in Building 1, which do not match with the master key. 

Therefore, there will be a work carried out in order to unify the keys.  

The work will be carried out in the order from places that are not in use.  

There will not be any noises caused by the work.  

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

1. Date: May 20th (Mon.) 2013 ~ June 14th (Fri.) 2013 

2. Place: All rooms in Building 1  

3. Company in charge: Tani Kousakusho 

4. Contact Information: Facilities Section  (extension number: ４６０３６) 

 

Facilities Section 

 
 
 
 


